Tomah Historic Preservation Commission
July 14, 2022   5:55p.m.   Municipal Center Council Chambers

The meeting was called to order at 17:55 by Shawn Zabinski.

Members present were Jim Weinzatl, John Miles, Nellie Pater, Shawn Zabinski, and Suzanne Baker-Young. City employee Shane Rolff was also present. Members absent are the following: Richard Yarrington, Deb Chesser, and John Glynn.

Jim W. made a motion to accept the minutes from last month. Nellie seconded the motion. Motion passed without dissent.

Shawn Z. discussed Michianza Days. John M. volunteered to help with setup at the fairgrounds. Apart from that, Nellie P. mentioned that the money earned should be set aside for seed money for other projects. Everyone was in agreement.

Jim W. mentioned that he talked to Sandy Wood about Lea mausoleum. The cost to fix the mausoleum would be $3,500.00. Their group has raised half of the money and would like the HPC to pay other half.

The HPC group would like to make a recommendation to the LRPC for facade improvement. Especially for the downtown buildings and the Good Year Building.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Nellie P. made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Jim W. seconded the motion. The meeting was adjourned at 18:30.

